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From: chris.cato@pocfd2.org 
To: OIC Policy 
Subject: Washington’s Balance Billing Protection Act 
Date: Tuesday, July 30, 2024 12:44:16 PM 

External Email 

Hello, 

Providing EMS to rural communities has always been a struggle. This is especially 
difficult in communities where we do not enjoy a large tax base. Providing extra work to 
providers is counterproductive. It is hard enough to complete all the required paperwork 
the state requires, adding additional administrative constraints on small rural agencies 
will make providing ambulance transportation unsustainable for many. Frequently, 
government policy boards fail to realize the lack of resources available to rural 
departments. Often, rural agencies have limited staff. This requires personnel to be care 
providers and managers at the same time. Adding additional reporting requirements or 
documentation on rural agencies will force some to simply quit providing ambulance 
services where it is desperately needed the most. Please feel free to contact me at any 
time. 

Thanks, 

Chris Cato 
MSO/ CCT-Paramedic 

POC FIRE 
Pend Oreille County Fire Protection District 2 
390442 Highway 20 
Cusick, WA 99119 
Office: 509-442-2311 
Cell: 509-202-0879 
Email: Chris.Cato@pocfd2.org 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email message, including any 
attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may 
contain confidential, proprietary, and/or privileged information 
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copy, or distribute this email message or its attachments. If you believe 
you have received this email message in error, please contact the 
sender by reply email and telephone immediately and destroy all copies 
of the original message. 

NOTICE: This communication is a public record and may be subject to 
disclosure per the Washington State Public Records Act, RCW 42.56 


